BOIL WATER NOTICE
ALL OF OOTISCENIA

AUGUST 11, 2021

OOTISCHENIA IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT

To residents of Ootischenia:
The Ootischenia Improvement District in consultation with Interior Health has issued a boil water notice for all Ootischenia Improvement District customers.

The presence of E.coli has been detected in the Ootischenia Water sample from Monday August 9,2021
This Boil Water Notice is in effect until further notice. Water users are advised to bring all water to a rolling boil for at least one minute and let it cool before using it or, use bottled water.  Boiled or bottled water should be used for drinking, making ice, washing dishes, brushing teeth and food preparation until further notice.  We will inform you when you no longer need to boil your water.

The Ootischenia Improvement District apologizes for any inconvenience.  Further public information notices will be issued as the information becomes available.

Inquires: 
Water System Operator   250-304-5919/ Bill
Office 250-365-6996

IHA Drinking water office   250-551-1911/ Pouria
Your cooperation is greatly appreciated.

Thank you

Board of Trustees

Ootischenia Improvement District
